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 Petsa Kaffens COMMNT2015/4396/P 14/09/2015  10:58:53 I do NOT want the basement work to go ahead, it would cause severe disruption, movement and noise. 

PLus , it's a very small area so I cannot imagine what a nightmare it would be physically. I can only 

repeat that I am very concerned about the physical effect of such an undertaking as I am in the block of 

flats next door. I DO NOT SUPPORT THE APPLICATION
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